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I oppose the Sheriff telling ICE about prisoner releases. The Sheriff's presentation says
they told ICE about 59 people being released in 2021, and ICE picked up 11 (p.3).

Whatever the Sheriff and ICE want to accomplish with 11 pickups, is not worth
putting 800,000 residents at risk. It cuts trust in law enforcement among immigrants in
the county, and even among nonimmigrant family members, letting criminals go

unreported and unprosecuted.

Thank you,
Paul Burke, Camarillo
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